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		Dear	V8er's	
		Sunday	night								

				 when	I	arrived	at	the	
Senior	Center	and	there	weren’t	any	cars	or	
members,	I	had	an	empty	feeling.	Thoughts	ran	
through	my	head…	Did	I	goof	up	and	the	members	
didn't	know	there	was	a	meeDng	planned?	I	was	
almost	certain	that	I	put	it	out	on	the	internet,	
but	if	I	didn't,	I	apologize.			

We	all	know	that	this	Covid-19	isn't	geKng	any	
beLer.	Let’s	hope	and	pray	that	this	virus	doesn't	
get	any	worse	and	that	next	year	we	can	have	the	
swap	meet,	tours	and	meeDngs	as	before.	

Everyone	stay	safe	and	well.	Hope	
to	see	you	soon.		

Keep	the	hand	saniDzer,	masks	and	
Lysol	wipes	near	by.	

God	Bless!		

Your	President,	
Chuck	McVey	

NOVEMBER 1 
Regular Meeting & 

Thanksgiving Dinner 
Post Falls Senior Center 

DECEMBER 5 
Christmas Party 

Post Falls Senior Center 

JANUARY 3 
Regular Meeting 

Post Falls Senior Center 

JANUARY 31 
Club Dues Deadline 

(see page 3) 
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BIRTHDAYS
Shir ley Grosch 3 
Cece Benne t t 8 
We s Pemble 8 
R ick Olson 10 
Ed Ru t ledge 13 
G len Ter r y 13 
Ron Li t t le 14 
Bu tch G lander 15  

ANNIVERSARIES
Ken & Edi th D ick son 8 
Wi l l i am & Judi Degnan 26 
John & Shi r ley C lark 28 

Beck y True 16 
Judy Or v is 21 
Joseph Reger 22 
Dave Voe lker 29 
Ki t t y Janssen 30 
G len Ter r y 30 
G lenda Ter r y 30 
Art Howe l l 31

Chuck Schwartzenbergar   4 
Jan Farnham 6 
Sue Harms 6 
Gerrie Walsh 7 
Wally Graham 9 
William Degnan 11 
Millie Howell 11 
John Clarizio 13 
Larry Skidmore 14 

ANNIVERSARIES

Don Orvis 17 
B.J. Glander 17 
Karen Schweiter 17 
Don Fries 21 
Vonnie Satchwell 21 
Shirley Clark 26 
Al Pharness 27 
Tim Stromberger 28

Stan & Donna Canter  1 
John & Lorri Clarizio  5 
Don & Brigitte Leidel  12 

Sunshine Report 

Jim & Carol Langstaff  21 
Wes & Kellie Pemble  28

If you know of someone 
needing a card, please 

let Brigitte Leidel know. 

(208) 818-9129

Contact	Information

If your contact information has changed, 
please call Gary Davis at 509-220-9817  
or email him at earlyfordv8r@msn.com

OCTOBER 2020

BIRTHDAYS

November Dinner & Meeting˝
Sunday, November 1, 2020

If you have not yet singed up for the club’s  
Thanksgiving dinner at the Post Falls Senior 

Center, please call Chuck at (509) 993-5636 to 
reserve your place. Dinner will be at 5:00pm with 
the meeting to follow. The cost is $15 per person. 
If you have any questions, please give Chuck a call.  

Thanks so much!  

http://www.earlyfordv8ie.org
mailto:earlyfordv8r@msn.com?subject=
mailto:earlyfordv8r@msn.com?subject=
http://www.earlyfordv8ie.org
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If life is a journey... I want 
to get there in a Ford!

Contac t  
Us

2020	OFFICERS	
President	 Chuck	McVey	 (509)	993-5636	
Vice	President	 Chris	Hughes	 (509)	844-3829	
Secretary	 Dawn	Voelker	 (509)	844-5901	
Treasurer	 Jackie	Feldmiller	 (509)	939-1889

2020	BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	
Chuck	McVey		 (509)	993-5636	
Chris	Hughes	 (509)	844-3829	
Dawn	Voelker	 (509)	844-5901	
Jackie	Feldmiller	 (509)	939-1889	
John	Clarizio	 (509)	847-9039		
Ken	Dickson	 (509)	951-2553	
Dale	Furnish	 (509)	991-5299	
B.J.	Glander	 (208)	946-6085		
Don	Leidel	 (208)	773-6735	
Norma	Skidmore	 (509)	928-2211	
Dave	Voelker	 (509)	844-5902

2020	COMMITTEE	HEADS	
Badges	 Ken	Nordquist	 (509)	924-4524	
Bereavement	 JoAnn	Davis	 (208)	755-3436	
Charitable	Giving	 Carolyn	Fries	 (509	466-0203	
Christmas	Party	 Norman	Skidmore	 (509)	951-0666	
Golden	Membership	 Jackie	Feldmiller	 (509)	939-1889	
	 JoAnne	Davis	 (509)	755-3436	
INCCC	Representative	 Wally	Graham	 (509)	992-4235	
Legal	 Harvey	Dunham	 (509)	218-1437	
Newsletter/Webmaster	 Becky	Swenson	 (509)	953-6357	
Nominating	 Mack	Cain	 (509)	991-0596	
	 Annette	Long	 (509)	951-2716	
Property	Accountability	 Jackie	Feldmiller	 (509)	939-1889	
	 JoAnn	Davis	 (509)	951-2716	
Roster	&	Membership	 Gary	Davis	 (509)	220-9817	
	 Becky	Swenson	 (509)	953-6357	
Sunshine	 Brigette	Leidel	 (208)	818-9129	
Swap	Meet	Coordinator	 Bob	Long	 (509)	710-6498	
Tour	Committee	 Chris	Hughes	 (509)	844-3829	
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EARLY	FORD	V-8	REGIONAL	GROUP	#23	BOD	MINUTES						SEPTEMBER	24,	2020
The	meeting	was	brought	to	order	by	President,	Chuck	
McVey	at	6:56	p.m.	at	the	home	of	John	Clarizio,	Spokane	
Valley,	Washington.	
Board	of	Directors	in	attendance:		Chuck	McVey,	Dawn	
Voelker,	Don	Leidel,	Dale	Furnish,	Dave	Voelker,	Ken	
Dickson,	and	John	Clarizio.	
Absent:		B.J.	Glander,	Norma	Skidmore,	Chris	Hughes	and	
Jackie	Feldmiller.	
Active	members	in	attendance:		Bob	Long,	Annette	Long	
and	Edith	Dickson.	
Treasurer’s	Report:		Jackie	Feldmiller	was	absent.		Dale	
Furnish	gave	the	finance	report	and	read	a	letter	from	
Jackie	on	our	financial	situation.		The	club	is	going	to	need	
to	cut	back	on	expenses	since	we	did	not	have	a	swap	meet	
this	year.	
The	newsletter	is	a	big	cost	each	month	to	the	club.		With	
limited	meetings	due	to	the	pandemic	it	was	discussed	
whether	or	not	a	newsletter	was	necessary	each	month.		It	
was	agreed	that	it	was	a	good	way	to	communicate	to	
members	what	was	going	on.		If	members	are	able	to	print	
the	newsletter	online,	it	would	save	some	money	in	
postage	to	the	club.		Dale	Furnish	made	a	motion	to	reduce	
our	newsletter	to	two	pages	to	cut	the	cost	of	postage	and	
printing.		It	was	seconded	by	Ken	Dickson.		Motion	passed.			
Other	expenses	that	could	be	cut	to	save	money	are	to	
eliminate	the	membership	and	old	car	drawing	at	the	
meetings,	as	well	as	cutting	out	sending	flowers.		Don	
Leidel	made	a	motion	to	eliminate	the	membership	and	old	
car	drawings	as	well	as	sending	flowers.		The	motion	was	
seconded	by	Dale	Furnish.		Motion	passed.		Cards	will	still	
be	sent	from	the	Sunshine	Committee.	
Ken	Dickson	made	a	motion	to	add	a	50/50	raffle	drawing	
at	each	meeting.		Dale	Furnish	seconded	the	motion.		
Motion	passed.	

Committee	Reports:	
Tours:		Chris	Hughes	–	Not	present.	
Swap	Meet:		Bob	Long	–	The	swap	meet	is	reserved	with	
the	Spokane	County	Fairgrounds	through	2022.	
Thanksgiving:		The	Thanksgiving	dinner	will	be	at	the	
November	meeting	at	the	Post	Falls	Senior	Center.		The	
cost	will	be	$30/member.		Dale	Furnish	made	a	motion	for	
the	club	to	pick	up	half	of	the	cost	of	the	meal.		Don	Leidel	
seconded	the	motion.		Motion	passed.		Each	member	will	
pay	$15	for	their	meal.	
Christmas	Party:		We	will	not	be	able	to	hold	our	Christmas	
party	at	the	Event	Center	due	to	the	pandemic.		The	
Christmas	party	will	be	held	at	the	Post	Falls	Senior	Center	
on	December	5,	2020.		Chuck	is	still	working	out	the	
details.		Each	member	will	be	responsible	for	their	own	
meal.			
Badges:		John	Clarizio	has	a	lead	on	badges	that	would	cost	
the	club	$2/badge.			
New	Officers:		Election	of	new	officers	will	be	as	follows:		
President	–	Chuck	McVey;	Vice-President	–	Ken	Dickson;	
Treasurer	–	Chuck	Schwartzenberger;	Secretary	–	Annette	
Long.	
Old	Business:		None	
New	Business:		None	
The	Next	Board	of	Directors	meeting	will	be	on	January	
21,	2021.	
A	motion	to	adjourn	the	meeting	was	made	by	Dale	
Furnish	and	seconded	by	Don	Leidel.		Motion	passed.	
Respectfully	submitted,		
Dawn	Voelker,	Secretary	
Early	Ford	V8	Club	#23

http://www.earlyfordv8ie.org
http://www.earlyfordv8ie.org
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Next Meeting....

The Early Ford V8 Club of America, Inland Empire Chapter #23 is dedicated  
to the restoration and preservation of all Ford Motor Company vehicles, 1932 through 1953

Sunday, November 1st 
Dinner & Meeting - 5 :00 p.m.

Visit our club’s website: https://www.earlyfordv8ie.org/                Find us on Facebook: Early Ford V8 Club of the Inland Empire

EARLY FORD V8 CLUB
of the Inland Empire

PO Box 176
Veradale, WA 99037

"The gifted man bears his gifts into the 
world, not for his own benefit, but for 
the people among whom he is placed; for 
the gifts are not his, he himself is a gift 
to the community.” ~Henry Ford

Post Fa l ls Senior Center  
1215 E Third Avenue , Pos t Fa l ls, ID

https://www.earlyfordv8ie.org/
https://www.earlyfordv8ie.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Early-Ford-V8-Club-of-the-Inland-Empire-233217773362262/
https://www.earlyfordv8ie.org/
https://www.earlyfordv8ie.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Early-Ford-V8-Club-of-the-Inland-Empire-233217773362262/
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